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A Special Dinner Meeting is scheduled for Friday, August 27th at 6:00 pm at the home 
of Mary Gianopoulos, Chapter Secretary. Address is the following:  
18555 Greenridge Ct., Castro Valley.  
 
Topics to be discussed are the following: 

• A Zoom District Convention scheduled for Saturday, September 18th. Nomination 
of delegates and Arcadian of the Year to be discussed. 

• PFA National Convention scheduled for October 15th to 17th in Chicago. 
Nomination of delegates. 

• Discussion of a Chapter donation to the Father Paris Legacy Fund 

• Details of the Skopi 2022 Macaronada tentatively scheduled for Sunday,    
February 27, 2022 at the Ascension Church. 

• Skopi Chapter Scholarship program is now open to High School and University 
students who qualified for the years 2020 and 2021. Applications are available 
online at District website noted below. Please note that the deadline for 
submission is August 31, 2021 

• Arcadian Christmas Party is scheduled for Sunday, December 12th, 2021 at the 
Ascension Church. 

• Dues for 2021 are now due. Thank you to the members who have paid their dues.   
(A Statement is attached.) 

• Minutes from the June 21st meeting are attached 

• Our next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 20th at 7:00 pm. It 
will be an in-person meeting at the Ascension Church. 
 

We hope to see many of you at this special meeting. Please phone or e-mail Mary 
at 510-825-4090 or e-mail at marygianopoulos@yahoo.com if you will be 
attending. 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 
Eleni Kollias-Wanken                  Mary Gianopoulos 
Chapter President                      Chapter Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

Website:www.panarcadianwest.org 
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